
 

11th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We still have some uniform stock remaining in the following 

sizes that has been reduced in price: 

Crew Neck Sweatshirts – Size 3/4 [older logo] £2 

Crew Neck Sweatshirts – Size 5/6 [older logo] £2 

Crew Neck Sweatshirts – Size 11/12 [older logo] £2 

V-Neck Sweatshirts – Size 11/12 [new logo] £2 

Cardigans – Size 11/12 [older logo] £2 

Polo Tops – Size 3/4 [older logo] £1 

Polo Tops – Size 5/6 [older logo] £1 

Jackets – Size 5/6 [older logo] £5 

Pumps – Sizes 6, 7, 8, Adult 4, Adult 5  £1 

It is still acceptable to wear the older logo. These items will only 

be available until 20th September. 

Yours Sincerely  

Admin Team 


